January 14, 2021

Re: COVID-19 Essential Worker Exemption

Dear Officer or Official,

The person carrying this letter is considered essential to Ontario’s workforce as per the Ontario

Government under the following category;

Agriculture and food production

¢ Businesses that produce food and beverages, and agricultural products including plants, including by
farming, harvesting, aquaculture, hunting and fishing

¢ Businesses that process, manufacture or distribute food, beverages, crops, agricultural products,
animal products and by-products

¢ Businesses that support the food or agricultural products supply chains and the health and safety of
food, animals and plants

(Employee name) is an essential service worker at the following business and location;

Business location

Please feel free to contact the undersigned for any questions relating to this workplace.

Contact Information of Employer



